
From: Peter Davies   
Sent: 01 June 2025 14:36 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0101 - BS6 7JG 
 
Objection to S62A/2025/0101 7 Belvedere Road, Westbury Park, Bristol, BS6 7JG  
As a resident of The Glen, adjacent to Belvedere Road, I would like to register my objection to this 
development. 
With two children in my household of school age and two adults working, it is becoming more and 
more difficult to manage mornings (and evenings) with the congestion and parking chaos that 
currently exists in these streets. 
Often in the mornings there are no parking spaces available, and delivery vans blocking access to the 
road(s), preventing us from exiting the area, or parking on return. 
Further development to this area will cause real problems for residents, and hazards for 
residents' children and other school children passing through on their way to Westbury Park Primary 
School. 
When the road was closed for development of the existing care homes some years ago, it was 
completely unmanageable for residents, and surely put the care home residents at risk due to access 
for emergency services being made more difficult or impossible. 
Please would you grant a public hearing on this matter, as the environment in this area is being 
impacted and impaired already and this would be exacerbated by further congestion, pollution and 
disruption to our daily lives, caused by this expansion and development. 
Yours sincerely 
Peter Davies 

 
 

 




